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December 12, 2006

Dear Francesco Galtieri,

On behalf of the Early Childhood Commission of the International Society for
Music Education (ISME) it is my pleasure hereby to express our most sincere
interest in your generous offer to host the ECME conference July 14-18, 2008.
This conference is connected to the ISME World Conference 20-25. 2008 in
Bologna.

According to our previous correspondance, we look very much forward to dis-
cuss with you the possibilities for a suitable venue as well as accommodation
in Frascati, conference staff, budget and funding.

For your information, we expect 80-100 international as well as local partici-
pants to attend the conference. The academic programme will consist of invited
keynotes, papers, posters and work shops and in addition local performing
groups / concerts are particularly appreciated.

As part of the conference we also plan a social programme and we look very
much forward to do this in close collaboration with you.

Yours sincerely
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